

Mike & Cindy Burgett

Your Missionaries to Japan

Bearing the glorious light of the gospel, unto the dark land of the rising sun

September 22, 2014

Dear Prayer Partners,

Mission's Emphasis

During our Missions Emphasis in July, we enjoyed visits from Brother & Mrs. Tamura, missionaries to Indonesia and Brother & Mrs. Soun, missionaries to East Asia. What a blessing to be a part of sending missionaries to preach the gospel. *Pray that God will send out laborers from Agape as well*.

An Extra Special Day

September 7th was an extra special day for us at Agape Bible Baptist Church. God blessed us with 4 baptisms.

Mavie has been attending Agape for the past 5 years. She grew up a Catholic, but had been searching for the truth. After moving to Japan, she trusted Christ as her Savior. Please pray for Mavie and her walk with the Lord.



Shiyu (10), Yuho (6), and Hope (8) have faithfully attended our Sunday School since they were toddlers. They each came to realize they were a sinner and trusted Christ as their Savior. What a joy it is to see young children like this following the Lord. *Please pray for these 3 girls to keep on walking with Jesus*.

Our Fall Family Camp

God blessed us with 20 attending our Fall Family Camp. We enjoyed being in God's beautiful creation, fellowshipping together, and hearing from God's Word. Our theme this year was "God's Great Love". Pray that still more Japanese will experience first hand His great love for them.



Thank you

We thank the Lord for His many blessings. We are so thankful for your faithfulness to pray and give so that we can continue to tell the Japanese about our wonderful Savior. May God bless you.

Co-Laborers for Christ,

Mile & Cindy Burgett

Sending Church: Beacon Baptist Church, Nashville, TN • Email: Mike@Burgetts2Japan.Org • Web: www.Burgetts2Japan.Org